
 

Curriculum Leader for English 
TLR 1B £11,749 but negotiable depending on experience  

Required for September 2025 

 

This is an excellent opportunity to join a friendly, dynamic school where all can thrive and staff are highly valued.   

 

The Governors are seeking to appoint a dynamic curriculum leader of English for September 2025. The successful 

candidate must have a clear vision of how the teaching of English should develop over the next few years and 

have the passion and expertise to create a curriculum that inspires our students.  

 

The department is made up of 8 full time teaching staff (including a specialist EAL teacher and Assistant 

Headteacher) and 3 part time staff.  The curriculum leader is supported by a Second in English who is currently 

responsible for KS3. The library is an invaluable resource to our school and the department is supported by the 

expertise of our librarian. There has been and continues to be a whole school focus on developing reading, and 

members of the English team have been instrumental in supporting our work on this. 

     

The successful candidate will be joining a curriculum area which has high expectations of the students they teach. 

KS4 outcomes in 2024 for English were very good (78% 4+, 62% 5+, 20% 7+) and the successful candidate will build 

upon the strong foundations to further develop the English curriculum. An ability to work well in a team and 

demonstrate an innovative and inspirational approach to teaching and learning is essential.   

 

This is a fantastic opportunity to lead a core curriculum area with further opportunities to develop leadership 

skills across the wider school in the future.  

As a school we will commit to your future professional development. We offer a training program to all new staff 

as well as our own INSET program. We are part of a Teaching School Partnership which offers a range of 

development programs. This runs alongside the usual provision of courses, school visits, and local partnerships. 

Please download and complete the application form and email to jobs@pittville.gloucs.sch.uk 

Closing date for applications is Thursday, 27 February at 9 a.m. 

Prospective candidates are welcome to tour the school. 

Applications will be reviewed as they are received until the role is filled. Interviews will be confirmed post 

application. 

Pittville School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and 

expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Applicants will be required to undergo child 

protection screening appropriate to the post including checks with past employers, social media checks and the 

Disclosure and Barring Service. All offers of appointment are subject to satisfactory references and DBS 

clearance. It is an offence to apply for the role if you are barred from engaging in regulated activity with children. 

 

 


